
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the November 1  2018 Senior Commission meeting to order 
at 1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Mike Vallone, Kitty Greenwood, & Bernice Brown  
 
The minutes of the October  2018 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Mike Vallone and seconded by Bernice Brown to accept the minutes as 
read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report by Mike Vallone:    The food pantry has been handing 
out a lot of food. On October they gave out $1100 in money for rent, prescriptions 
and utility bills. They handed out the forms for the Christmas Cheer dinner. 
On November 13th they will  be picking up food from the PLMA Show in 
Rosemont  and distributing it to various food pantries. 
  
American Legion Report by Mike Vallone:    They will be conducting various 
memorials this month. The turkey trot will be held on November 10th.  The next 
pancake breakfast is on November 18th. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown :  no report 
 
Lisa Anthony informed the members of the upcoming  holiday festivities.  On 
November 29th Winterfest at Hammill Square ,  the Yuletide Dinner on December 
7, 8 & 9th at the high school & the Chamber of Commerce Christmas Tour on 
December 7th. 
 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


